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604.718.4007 
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Fax:  604.668.6484 
 
Email:  
burnett@sd38.bc.ca 
Website: 
http://jnburnett.sd38.bc.ca/ 
 
Twitter: @BurnettBreakers 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Oct 2 School Closed: National Day for Truth and Reconciliation 
Oct 3             SBT Team Meeting @ Lunch 

Oct 4 Immunization Clinic 

Oct 5 World Teacher Day 

Oct 5 Burnett PAC Meeting @ 7pm Library and Teams 

Oct 9 Thanksgiving (School Closed) 
Oct 11 Fire/Earthquake Drill @ 11am  

Oct 11 Learning Updates Due @8:30am 

Oct 13 Learning Updates emailed home 

Oct 15          Innovation Grant Applications due 

Oct 16 Ed Fac Meeting @ Lunch 
Oct 17 Collaboration Time 

Oct 17           SBT Meeting (Lunch) 

Oct 18 Parent Teacher Conferences (2-4pm) 

Oct 19 Parent Teacher Conferences (2-4pm & 6-8pm) 

Oct 19 Post-Secondary Event at JNB / Photo Retakes 
Oct 20 Professional Development Day -PSA (School Closed) 

Oct 24 SBT Meeting (Lunch) 

Oct 31 Band Concert 

 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 

In September, we welcomed all our students back to Burnett. It has been a great four weeks, 

watching students reconnect with friends and teachers. At Burnett, the staff strive to champion all 

students and their learning. We believe that we have created a learning environment full of 

possibilities and opportunities that encourage personal growth and self-expression. Even with all 

the changes in schedules, we have had a very smooth and efficient school start-up. Much of this 

can be attributed to staff, students and parents working together to adopt and prepare students for 

success.  
 

Our grade 8 students have had a successful start at Burnett and have become united as Burnett 

students after coming from various elementary schools. The “Grade 8 Retreat” at Camp Stillwood 

was a great success and the students had a great time. The focus was to give students and staff an 

opportunity to build positive connections and new friendships as they start their schooling at 

Burnett. We encourage all grade 8 students to continue to participate in school life, get involved in 

school sports and clubs. Our grade 12 students have accepted the challenge to create lasting 

memories of their last year of high school. We hope to make Grad 2024 the best possible with the 

help of students and parents.  
 

Thank you to all the parents/guardians who attended Burnett’s “Meet the Teacher” night on 

September 21st. We always appreciate the opportunity to meet with parents to share information 

about the school, course content, and classroom expectations and routines. We hope you found this 

to be an informative evening and we encourage all parents to continue to support our school. This 

is one way that we can partner together to help enhance your child’s learning at Burnett. 
 

At Burnett, we believe that “every child matters.” As we acknowledge the second National Day for 

Truth and Reconciliation, we recommit ourselves to the simple idea that “every child matters” and 

that every student deserves an adult(s) who will never give up on them, who understands the power 

of connection and helps them become the best they can possibly be. At Burnett, we do whatever it 

takes every day to support your child’s learning. We believe in your child, in their ability, their 

capacity, and their potential. I wish everyone joy, adventure, and lots of learning for the year ahead.  
 

M. Jaswal, Principal 

 
 

Sincerely,  
 

Mr. Jaswal, Principal  

JN Burnett Secondary School 

mailto:burnett@sd38.bc.ca
http://jnburnett.sd38.bc.ca/
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Grad Committee 

Dear Parents/Guardians, please make note that an email regarding all grad events has been sent out and 
payment deadlines for each event have been scheduled. The first grad event takes place in November, and 
Winter Formal fees are due by October 15 at  https://richmondsd38.schoolcashonline.com/. 
 

Band News 

Burnett Band Club is for all students at Burnett who want to play concert band music, even if they are not in 
Burnett band classes.  The band rehearses once a week.  Contact the band program 
at https://www.instagram.com/jnburnettband/ and follow Band Club on the myschoolday app and contact 
Charlene Chan at charlenec594@outlook.com for more information. 
 
Burnett Breakers Jazz Club is still organizing for the 2023-2024 year.  Interested students should follow Burnett 
jazz club on the myschoolday app and fill out the poll on their availability or contact the music program through 
our instagram at https://www.instagram.com/jnburnettband/ 
 

Montreal Trip 

We are very excited to announce that trip to Montreal is confirmed. We will go to Montreal and Québec along 
with McMath Secondary school from the May 18th to the 24th, 2024. 44 students will be on the trip, they will 
have the opportunity to discover the French speaking side of Canada and experience a different culture.  
 

Language Challenge Exam 

Registrations for Language Challenge Exams are now open. 
All students considering taking a Language Challenge Exam MUST speak to their Counsellor regarding 
registration to complete a pre-review. The deadline for registrations is Nov 3rd, 2023. Please see your counsellor 
for more information. 
  

Attendance Procedures 

If your child will be absent from school or if they need to leave the school early, please leave a voicemail at our 
Early Warning (absent) Line: 604-718-4007 or email the school at burnett@sd38.bc.ca before 8:30 a.m.  Please 
make sure to leave your child’s first name, last name and student number in order for us to enter an excused 
absence for them. We do have students with the same first and last names, so it is important that you provide 
the student number when you call in for an absence.  A friendly reminder that a parent/homestay parent/legal 
guardian must call/send the email to excuse the absence.  Students are not allowed to excuse themselves.  
 

Contributions for Charities 

We're offering an opportunity to make a meaningful impact through optional contributions on our 
schoolcashonline platform. These contributions (not donations) support ongoing initiatives for charities we 
deeply care about. Mark your calendars for these deadlines: Terry Fox Run - May 30, 2024, with a special drive in 
September; Poppy Fund - November 30, 2023; and stay tuned for details about our December Canned Food 
Drive and upcoming spring initiative to aid our local food bank. Your participation, regardless of the amount, 
helps us create a positive change in our community. 

 

https://richmondsd38.schoolcashonline.com/
https://www.instagram.com/jnburnettband/
mailto:charlenec594@outlook.com
https://www.instagram.com/jnburnettband/
mailto:burnett@sd38.bc.ca
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Terry Fox Run 2023 
 

All students and staff participated in the Terry Fox run/walk on 

Wednesday, September 27. Runners were timed, and others could 

run, jog, and walk the route, while dedicating their time to a lost 

loved one, Terry Fox, or whomever they chose. The Athletic Council 

organized the event, with the Yearbook club taking photos and the 

Student Council providing the sound system. 

 

Special guest Evan Dunfee participated and encouraged everyone to 

learn about Terry’s story. Evan is a bronze medallist in the 50km race 

walk event and recently qualified for the 2024 Paris Olympics in the 

20km race walk event. You may see him training around Richmond 

and helping others reach their goals. A group of students enjoyed his 

racewalk tutorial and were surprised that he could beat them by race 

walking! Evan will be celebrated on Friday, September 29, at Minoru Track, along with Camryn Rogers (Gold 

medalist at World Championships and Olympics qualifier in the hammer throw). 

Donations are still being accepted through the school cash online until October 10th. We invite you to watch the 

10-minute video to learn about Terry’s story. Video Link 

 

Clubs Day 

 
Clubs Day at Burnett was a hit! With 49 student-led clubs on display in the 

gym, Burnett students had the chance to pick and choose their interests. 

The event was a hub of activity as students mingled with club leaders, 

learned about various clubs, and made their selections. It was a day of 

connecting, discovering, and building a stronger community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uXAF7nrXTjA&t=76s
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Summer Connections 2023 
 

The Summer Connections program, held from August 22nd to August 31st, was a fantastic introduction for 
incoming grade 8 students at JN Burnett School. Throughout the program, our students enjoyed fun adventures, 
including an enlightening field trip to Terra Nova, engaging in team-building activities like tug-of-war, meeting 
our therapy dog Jet and much more. Summer Connections left a lasting impression, ensuring that these students 
are well-prepared and excited to start their journey for secondary school. 

 

Grade 8 Retreat @ Camp Stillwood 
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Counselling Centre News: 

  
New Counsellor’s Case load:  
Mr. Lim   A-H Monday-Friday 
Ms. Murad   I-Se Monday-Friday 
Ms. Chen  Sh-Z Monday-Friday 
  
My School Day App: Please subscribe to the Counsellor Channel in your Burnett MySchool Day App so you can 
stay updated with all events relevant to your school year, including post-secondary events, scholarships, and 
social events.  
 
Peer Tutor Training: If you are a grade 10, 11 or 12 student, and would like to be a one-on-one peer tutor to 
other students at school outside of class time, please attend the mandatory training that will be held on  
Oct. 10th, during BLT in the library computer lab.  
Part 2 of the training will be on Thursday Oct. 12th during lunch at the library computer lab. This training 
is held only once a semester! Please see Ms. Chen in counselling for any inquiries! 
  
Grade 12’s scholarships and Common APPS:  If you require a reference letter or help with a post-secondary 
application, you are asked to give staff a minimum of two weeks’ notice.  The earlier you contact us, the more 
effective the outcome will be. 
 
Help for the hard times workshop: A Workshop for Richmond and Vancouver families whose child or youth is 
or has been a patient in a psychiatric unit and/or had an ER visit because of their mental health. Please 
registered at http://www.familysmart.ca/workshops 
 
Burnett’s hardship program: If your family struggles financially to the point you can’t pay school fees and 
need help with food for your family, please email your child’s counsellor and they can present to you some of 
our programs dedicated to struggling families. Some of our programs are St. Albans Hamper Food Program 
and Student and family affordability fund. For more information, please email or call your child’s counsellor.   

 
 
 

  

http://www.familysmart.ca/workshops
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J.N. Burnett Secondary School Career Centre News
 

 

Students: 
 
Welcome back to the 2023-2024 school year. Wishing 
you good luck on the next step of your journey and all the 
best for a great year. 

Ms. Carter  

The Lassonde School of Engineering at York University 
has launched the Digital Technologies program, Canada’s 
first fully work-integrated degree program, designed to 
address the country’s digital skills shortage, which finds 
80 per cent of Canadian businesses reporting they need 
more workers to meet their technological needs. 
For details go:  here 
 
According to the World Economic Forum’sreport, the 
jobs that businesses expect to grow the most relative 
to the existing proportion of their labor force for today 
are: 

• AI and Machine Learning Specialists  
• Sustainability Specialists 
• Business Intelligence Analysts  
• Information Security Analysts  
• FinTech Engineers  
• Data Analysts and Scientists  
• Robotics Engineers  
• Big Data Specialists  
• Agricultural Equipment Operators  
• Digital Transformation Specialists  

All of the above jobs are expected to see available roles 
increase by at least 25% or more over current numbers 
in the next five years. 

15 Jobs You’ll Be 

Recruiting for in 2030 
Click here 

SEPT 30/23 Community Cleanup at Terra Nova Rural 
Park 9:45am-1pm 

Lower Mainland Green Team invites Volunteers to come 
to Terra Nova Rural Park (beside the Farm Centre), to 
help with Invasive blackberry removal. No Experience 
needed, all ages, backgrounds and abilities are 
invited. Gloves, tools, snacks, educational instruction and 
a small thank you gift will be provided. This is a great 
family-friendly activity with small tools and litter picking 
also available. They will rescue trees being overtaken by 
this aggressive plant, help increase biodiversity and make 
the area more resilient, functional for birds/wildlife, and 
beautiful! 
Come for as long or as little as you're able to! 
More information: https://www.meetup.com/the-lower-
mainland-green-team/events/295492620/ 
Sign up ashton@greenteamscanada.ca or sign up on 
Meetup 
 
OCT 3/23 Canadian Universities Event (CUE) in person 
6:30-9:00 pm Hilton Metro Vancouver, Burnaby 
Oct 5/23 Canadian Universities Event (CUE) in person 
6:30-9:00 pm Surrey Sheraton Hotel, Guildford, Surrey. 
Approximately 50 universities from across Canada 
participate in these events to offer students one-to-one 
engagement with university representatives. Students 
can also elect to participate in the event virtually if they 
so wish. This event is very worthwhile for all future 
students. To register: https://cuebc.org/events/ 
OCT 4/23 University of California Information Session 
6:30 - 8:30 PM PST 
St. John's School, 2215 West 10th Avenue Vancouver 
Come and learn more about the University of California 
campuses and the UC application! Join us in the Senior 
Gym for an informational night and Q&A session with UC 
campus admissions advisors. Representatives from the 
following campuses will share valuable insights on the UC 
system and application process: Berkeley, UCDavis, UCI, 
Merced, Riverside, Santa Barbara Santa Cruz and San 
Diego of University of California to register go 
to:  https://ua.ucdavis.edu/portal/uc-vancouver 

https://lassonde.yorku.ca/digital-technologies
https://fsc-ccf.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/digital-skills-and-the-skills-gap-.pdf
https://yfile.news.yorku.ca/2023/09/08/lassonde-launches-canadas-first-fully-work-integrated-degree-program/
https://www.linkedin.com/business/talent/blog/talent-strategy/jobs-you-will-be-recruiting-for-in-2030?utm_source=CERIC+Subscriptions&utm_campaign=38e3aa3ad1-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2017_05_25_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_1d052da7c8-38e3aa3ad1-457894313
https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.meetup.com%2Fthe-lower-mainland-green-team%2Fevents%2F295492620%2F&sa=D&ust=1695584580000000&usg=AOvVaw2Q3YMMQZy7A_hq6iVcCrTC
https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.meetup.com%2Fthe-lower-mainland-green-team%2Fevents%2F295492620%2F&sa=D&ust=1695584580000000&usg=AOvVaw2Q3YMMQZy7A_hq6iVcCrTC
mailto:ashton@greenteamscanada.ca
https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.meetup.com%2Fthe-lower-mainland-green-team%2Fevents%2F295492620%2F&sa=D&ust=1695584580000000&usg=AOvVaw2Q3YMMQZy7A_hq6iVcCrTC
https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.meetup.com%2Fthe-lower-mainland-green-team%2Fevents%2F295492620%2F&sa=D&ust=1695584580000000&usg=AOvVaw2Q3YMMQZy7A_hq6iVcCrTC
https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Fcuebc.org%2Fevents%2F&sa=D&ust=1695585960000000&usg=AOvVaw0bbkByGeke3VVrjpwcy2j-
https://ua.ucdavis.edu/portal/uc-vancouver
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OCT 11/23 BCIT Big Info Burnaby Campus 4:00- 7:PM 
PST 
Big Info is the largest program expo and information 
session at BCIT. It’s your chance to find out about all our 
programs – from business and media, computing and IT, 
engineering, health sciences, trades and apprenticeships, 
and applied and natural sciences. It’s free. It’s lively. It’s a 
night of possibilities. Join us at the Burnaby Campus (map 
as per below) for our largest program expo. Learn all 
about our 300+ programs—all in one place. Register now 
at: https://www.bcit.ca/about/visit/big-info/ 
 

 
SFU Beedie @ Burnett presentation Wed, October 11, 
12:50pm – 1:35pm in Library Lab 
 
OCT 12/23 – OCT 14/23 Online UBC Engineering Open 
House 6:00-8:00 pm PST 
Will provide research spotlights and presentations about 
admissions, Co-op and the student experience. Students 
will get the best experience by attending all three days, 
though it is not required. Recordings will also be available 
to registrants after the event concludes. All of our 
engineering programs from both campuses will have 
virtual booths that are available for drop-in Q&A on 
October 13. You can find the full schedule and 
registration on their website: click here 
 

 
 
OCT 17/23 Law Enforcement Studies Diploma Info 
Session JIBC, New Westminster 6-7PM PST 
Discover what it takes to pursue a career in law 
enforcement or public safety at our upcoming 
information session for the Law Enforcement Studies 
Diploma. Learn about the education, applied skills, and 

specialized knowledge required to become a superior 
candidate in the recruiting process. 
If you are a team player, active in your community, 
physically and mentally fit, and want to be a sought-after 
graduate pursuing a rewarding career in law enforcement 
and public safety, then this program is for you. 
Click Here to register https://www.jibc.ca/event/law-
enforcement-studies-diploma-lesd-info-session 
 

OCT 18-19/23 TRADES EXPO IS BACK! 9:00 am -2:30 pm 
AGRIPLEX, Cloverdale Fairgrounds 
Trades Expo brings together employers, training 
providers, and the trades all under one roof. 
Trades Expo’s provide youth with an opportunity to 
explore the Trades. There are hands on opportunities, 
there are employers looking to hire graduates and there 
are training providers looking to register youth for 
training programs. Tradespeople are ready to answer 
questions and engage with youth. 
Educators/Parents: Ask about our Scavenger Hunt 
map.  The map guides youth through the event providing 
interactive questions/activities at various stations. To 
register go to:https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/trades-expo-
2023-event-registration-tickets-527871366467 
 
OCT 19/23 Burnett - PSI BC Mini-Fair Gym 
11:30am – 1:30pm 
Post-Secondary Institutions of BC will be visiting - check 
out this event to select your post-secondary of choice, for 
grade 11/12. 

 
OCT 21/23 University of the Fraser Valley Open House 
10:00am to 2:00pm PST 
Transform your mind, change the world. 
Enjoy an informative fun-filled day on campus. Whether 
you’ve already applied to UFV or are still exploring your 
options, our Open House is the perfect opportunity for 
you! https://www.ufv.ca/ 
 
 

OCT 28/23 Women in Orthopaedics (WORTH) Workshop 
9 am – 12 pm  
OCT 13/23 - deadline to apply 
This workshop is open to all young women in high 
schools (grades 10-12), including women-identifying 
individuals and non-binary and gender non-conforming 
students interested in pursuing a career in healthcare 
and engineering, specifically in orthopaedics. We aim to 
provide more insight and clarity on careers particularly in 
the areas of orthopaedics and engineering. 
We have developed a half-day focused on giving 
information on different career paths related to 
Orthopaedics specifically, and science and medicine 
generally. The workshop will take place at BC Children’s 
Hospital. Please note, depending on numbers, we may 

https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bcit.ca%2Fabout%2Fvisit%2Fbig-info%2F&sa=D&ust=1695585960000000&usg=AOvVaw15VruGaSK2JU7MHQ5FJqPP
https://engineering.ubc.ca/openhouse?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Eng-Fall-Events-for-Teachers-2023&utm_source=Newsletter&utm_term=Upcoming-events-for-your-students-to-attend-with-UBC-Enginee
https://www.jibc.ca/event/law-enforcement-studies-diploma-lesd-info-session
https://www.jibc.ca/event/law-enforcement-studies-diploma-lesd-info-session
https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.ca%2Fe%2Ftrades-expo-2023-event-registration-tickets-527871366467&sa=D&ust=1695591180000000&usg=AOvVaw1eBMJPtNTU0Lwi6eSgd6G9
https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.ca%2Fe%2Ftrades-expo-2023-event-registration-tickets-527871366467&sa=D&ust=1695591180000000&usg=AOvVaw1eBMJPtNTU0Lwi6eSgd6G9
https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ufv.ca%2F&sa=D&ust=1695591180000000&usg=AOvVaw1fIYX3AxZIgTd_tcb49Czw
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have to cap registration so register early. Check out our 
website for details of the program and upcoming 
workshop(s): https://orthopaedics.med.ubc.ca/women-
in-orthopaedics/.  
Students can submit an application 
here: https://ubc.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_7ZBfoXe
FL53wEfQ.  
 
NOV 4, 2023 UBC On-Campus Engineering Open House 
10:00 am-2:00 pm 
The On-campus UBC Engineering Open House provides 
an opportunity for students to visit the Vancouver 
campus to interact with our Professors, advisors and 
student teams while also exploring our amazing 
campuses. For more info and to register see: Click here 
 
 

 
 
OCT 19/23 University of Toronto - National Scholarship 
deadline to apply 
School Nomination Deadline Oct 6/23 4:00 PM 
The National Scholarship rewards original, creative and 
committed Canadian secondary school students. These 
are students who demonstrate superior academic 
performance, original and creative thought, and 
exceptional achievement in a broad context. They excel 
in academic pursuits, demonstrate enthusiasm for 
intellectual exploration and have a strong involvement in 
the lives of their schools and communities. 
Criteria: original & creative thinker, committed to school 
& community, a high achiever in academic & creative 
pursuits, enthusiastic about learning & intellectual 
exploration, a Canadian citizen, permanent resident or 
protected person, currently in your final year of Canadian 
secondary school, intending to begin university in fall of 
2024, a National Book Award nominee or self-identify as 
meeting the criteria above. 
 
The National Scholarship covers tuition, incidental and 
residence fees for up to four years of study. Finalists not 
designated as National Scholars receive Arbor 
Scholarships at a value of $7,500 in the first year and 
$1,500 per year for three additional years of 
undergraduate study. The scholarship is tenable only at 
the University of Toronto.  For more details and to see 
the application 
process: https://future.utoronto.ca/national-
scholarship/about/ 

 

 
 
NOV 30/23 The Lester B. Pearson International 
Scholarship deadline to apply 
School Nomination deadline: Nov 15/23 
The Lester B. Pearson International Scholarship at the 
University of Toronto provides an unparalleled 
opportunity for outstanding international students to 
study at one of the worlds’ top universities.  
Awarded annually, these scholarships are given to 
international students studying at Canadian high schools. 
There are 37 scholarships to be awarded to outstanding 
international students who have demonstrated 
exceptional academics, leadership, creativity and are 
leaders in their school. This competitive scholarship will 
cover tuition, books, incidental fees, and full residence 
support for four years. The scholarship is tenable only at 
the University of Toronto for first-entry, undergraduate 
programs. To apply, students must first contact their 
Counselling Department for more information before 
November 1/23. 
Students should have applied to their U of T program by 
November 7th via OUAC. Once the application for 
nomination has been approved by the school, that 
student then completes the Lester B. Pearson application 
and submits it to U of T by January 15/2024. For more 
information 
see, https://future.utoronto.ca/pearson/about/  
 
JAN 30/24 Schulich Leader Scholarships Deadline 
Schools will nominate a student - check with your school 
for closing date for nominations. Are you a student who 
wants to pursue a degree in STEM? 50 STEM Scholarships 
awarded annually valued at $100,000 and 50 
Scholarships for engineering students valued at 
$120,000. To be nominated speak to your counsellor. To 
learn more go to: https://schulichleaders.com/ 
 
SEE LOTS MORE SCHOLARSHIPS, BURSARIES AND GRANTS 
ON BURNETT’S CAREER CENTRE WEBSITE: Click here 

https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Forthopaedics.med.ubc.ca%2Fwomen-in-orthopaedics%2F&sa=D&ust=1695585960000000&usg=AOvVaw1-B7dpwWwvO20P8Xc6i18Z
https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Forthopaedics.med.ubc.ca%2Fwomen-in-orthopaedics%2F&sa=D&ust=1695585960000000&usg=AOvVaw1-B7dpwWwvO20P8Xc6i18Z
https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Fubc.ca1.qualtrics.com%2Fjfe%2Fform%2FSV_7ZBfoXeFL53wEfQ&sa=D&ust=1695585960000000&usg=AOvVaw3llY_c5KRQSPtxDVWdYWB3
https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Fubc.ca1.qualtrics.com%2Fjfe%2Fform%2FSV_7ZBfoXeFL53wEfQ&sa=D&ust=1695585960000000&usg=AOvVaw3llY_c5KRQSPtxDVWdYWB3
https://engineering.ubc.ca/openhouse-oncampus?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Eng-Fall-Events-for-Teachers-2023&utm_source=Newsletter&utm_term=Upcoming-events-for-your-students-to-attend-with-UBC-Enginee
https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Ffuture.utoronto.ca%2Fnational-scholarship%2Fabout%2F&sa=D&ust=1696089420000000&usg=AOvVaw1snvypSYIZh5r1akoLH5WX
https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Ffuture.utoronto.ca%2Fnational-scholarship%2Fabout%2F&sa=D&ust=1696089420000000&usg=AOvVaw1snvypSYIZh5r1akoLH5WX
https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Ffuture.utoronto.ca%2Fpearson%2Fabout%2F&sa=D&ust=1696089840000000&usg=AOvVaw1zGs6DlncexkWRgIKI-9b4
https://schulichleaders.com/
https://portal.sd38.bc.ca/public/du6o2hu/Pages/Scholarships.aspx#/=
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Check out these website links for jobs and volunteer 
positions: 
Richmond jobs 
http://careers.richmondoval.ca/#job-openings 
https://www.yourlibrary.ca/about/jobs-at-rpl 
https://www.jobbank.gc.ca/youth 
https://www.mcdonalds.com/ca/en-ca/careers.html 
McArthurGlen Designer Outlet Jobs 
https://www.canadapost-postescanada.ca/cpc/en/our-
company/about-us.page 
Alliance for Arts Job Board 
YVR Jobs 
Special Events Volunteers at Steveston Heritage Sites:  
Click here 
TO RECEIVE UPDATES REGULARLY Subscribe to Careers 
and Post-Secondary Education on MYSCHOOLDAY APP 
Click here 
Special Events Volunteers at Steveston Heritage Sites: 
Click here 
 
TO RECEIVE UPDATES REGULARLY Subscribe to Careers 
and Post-Secondary Education on MYSCHOOLDAY APP 
Click here 
 
To contact Ms. Carter, Career Information Advisor for an 
appointment please email mailto:shcarter@sd38.bc.ca 
  

https://www.richmond.ca/city-hall/careers/current.htm
http://careers.richmondoval.ca/#job-openings
https://www.yourlibrary.ca/about/jobs-at-rpl
https://www.jobbank.gc.ca/youth
https://www.mcdonalds.com/ca/en-ca/careers.html
https://www.mcarthurglen.com/en/outlets/ca/designer-outlet-vancouver/careers/?searchCriteria%5b0%5d%5bkey%5d=SiteSubDept1&searchCriteria%5b0%5d%5bvalues%5d%5b%5d=1797&languageSelect=uk
https://www.canadapost-postescanada.ca/cpc/en/our-company/about-us.page
https://www.canadapost-postescanada.ca/cpc/en/our-company/about-us.page
https://www.allianceforarts.com/job-board
https://careers.yvr.ca/search-jobs
https://stevestonheritage.ca/visit/britannia-shipyards-national-historic-site/join-us/volunteer/
https://portal.myschoolday.app/home.php?s=jnburnett
https://stevestonheritage.ca/visit/britannia-shipyards-national-historic-site/join-us/volunteer/
https://portal.myschoolday.app/home.php?s=jnburnett
mailto:shcarter@sd38.bc.ca
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Hello everyone, Welcome back to school!  
 

My name is Connie Huang, and I am the PAC President of Burnett for the 2023-2024 year. I am very happy and very 
grateful that you and your family had a relaxing and wonderful Summer!  
 

A warm welcome to our grade 8 new Parents from Burnett PAC. Thank you for joining the first PAC meeting in 
September. We were very happy to meet our parents. I am very appreciative and thankful to Mr. Jaswal, Mrs. 
Collins and Mr. Winograd for setting up a remote PAC meeting for the international and busy parents who cannot 
attend in person on Thursday evening.  
 

I also want to say thank you, Mrs. Trouw, for your dedicated service as our school business assistant for over 15 
years. Wishing you a joyful and well-deserved retirement! 
 

I greatly appreciate and thank our fundraising group Chair, Emily Qi, and our member, Henry Cheung for 
successfully applying for event funds of $1,200 from the Richmond City Government for the school's PAC. Our PAC, 
along with Mr. Lim, student leaders Spring and Ocean, and more than 30 student volunteers, successfully hosted an 
unprecedented "Welcome Back to School Free Hot Dog Party" for all the teachers, students, staff, and parents of 
the school. 

Henry, Emily, Reinaldo, and the volunteer parents who worked tirelessly to transport 1,250 hot dogs and sodas 
from Costco to the school faced no easy task! Additionally, Emily led the volunteer mothers in cooking 1,250 
sausages, which was also a very challenging endeavor. Success is inseparable from the efforts and assistance of the 
volunteer parents, school support, student leaders, and volunteers. Thank you for your support, encouragement, 
and hard work! 

OUR MISSION:  
- October 5th @ 7:00 pm: PAC Meeting  
- Annual PAC Budget  
 

DRY GRAD:  
- We are seeking for a Dry Grad Chair and members  
 
If you are interested in being involved in PAC or you have any questions or suggestions, please kindly email me at:  
jnbpac1968@gmail.com. 
 

WELCOME THE 2022-2023 BURNETT PAC EXECUTIVES:  
PAC Chair – Connie Huang  
PAC Vice-Chair – Emily Qi  
PAC Treasurer – Reinaldo Cheng  
PAC Secretary – Henry Cheung 
 
2023-2024 Burnett PAC Member at Large:  
Grant application - Winnie Ip  
Grant application - Hunter Hong  

 
Connie Huang  
PAC Chair  

 

 

mailto:jnbpac1968@gmail.com
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Burnett 中學家長委員會給全校的父母、老師、學生、工作人員的一封信 

 
大家好！ 

 
我是 Connie Huang, 是 2023-2024年度的家長委員會主席。很高興也非常開心見到大家都度過一個愉快的暑

假！ 

 
Burnett 中學的停車場交通問題 

 
家長委員會溫馨提醒全校父母、師生、工作人員： 

 
     為了孩子們安全上學和放學，我們希望所有父母、師生、工作人員能夠在繁忙時間內遵守學校的交通牌

規定學校的兩個出入口在指定時間內只能「轉右」離開學校，嚴     「轉左」 

 
    早上上學時間： 

8:15A.M - 8:35A.M. 
 
    下午放學時間： 

3:00P.M - 3:45P.M. 
 
     我們希望我們的學生能夠在 Burnett的學校指定的區域內安全上下車。 

列治文市政府     止所有車輛馬路邊讓孩子上下車。如果您違規停車市政府會給您開罰單。 

 
     我們希望孩子們可以自己騎自行車或者走路上下學 

 
     我們真心明白也非常理解必須轉左上班或者送弟弟、妹妹上學的父母，所以我們建議您可以在附近的

Thomson Community Center社區中心停車場內安全接送，在 Lynas Ln 的路上 是有紅綠燈安全「轉左」 

 
最後，謝謝所有的父母對家長委員會工作的支持！我們所有家長委員會的核心成員希望能在家長委員會的

會議上面見大家！謝謝！ 

 
如果您有任何的問題歡迎隨時寫信給我們，電郵地址是：jnbpac1968@gmail.com 

 
謝謝！ 

 
Connie Huang  
Burnett 中學家長委員會主席 

 

mailto:jnbpac1968@gmail.com
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